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I am writing in support of HB 3657. Our Farm and the farms of our neighbors have 

increasingly experienced damage from large herds of elk roaming our area. 

Established crops as well as fields that have been prepared for new planting of grass 

and clover seed crops are being increasingly damaged even though management 

measures are employed to prevent it. Livestock fences are damaged as well as 

forage being consumed at a high rate. We would like to be considered for the pilot 

program. Our area is roughly from McMinnville to Bellevue in Yamhill County. 

Thank you  

Clarke Ellingson 


